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Bonfires 

 Bonfires were a great fellowship time this summer! 

 At the last bonfire of the summer, youth were asking if we would still have bonfires next year. They 

said the baby could come too! 😊  
 
3:16s 

 3:16s is slowly starting up again. I had one youth come to the 3:16s meeting on August 28 and no one 
on September 4. 

 Hopefully with programming starting on September 11th, more will start coming to 3:16s. 
 
Sunday School 

 Rally Sunday will be (or was) September 8. We will give out Bibles to 3-year-olds and 3rd graders, we 
will recognize all of those involved in our Education programs, and we will have a fun kick-off for 
Sunday School! 

 I am having some difficulty with volunteers signing up to teach Sunday School. On Sunday, September 
8, Jacque will sit at the registration table and kindly suggest that if parents want to bring their children 
to Sunday School they should sign up to help! 

 Wilmington Lutheran has decided not to offer Sunday School this year, so we will have some of their 
students attending Sunday School at Trinity! 

 
Release Time 

 Our Release Time programming will start September 25. We will continue to teach K-3rd graders. 

 This year we will be teaming up with Calvary! Pastor Len will continue to teach the lessons while 
Kimberly Holty and I each lead an activity pertaining to the lesson that day. 

 
Trinity U 

 Please see catalogs available for all of the electives being offered this fall! 

 As of today (Friday, September 6), I am still looking for male mentors. We have a rather large incoming 
7th grade class of 20 students, so I need 3 male mentors. 

 
Confirmation/Affirmation of Baptism 

 The Affirmation of Baptism service for our 10th grade students will be Sunday, October 27. We have 8 
Trinity students being confirmed in October. 

 Pastor Elizabeth will also be doing the confirmation of Wilmington 10th graders at Wilmington Lutheran 
on Sunday, October 13. There are 3 students being confirmed from Wilmington. 

 
 
 


